
Dear ADRC Partners, 
 
Please see the attached newly shared resource from the Administration for 
Community Living (ACL): Five Practical Ways ADRC/NWD Systems Can 
Reach Out to Nursing Facilities During the COVID-19 Pandemic. 
Additional resources and best practice tips are embedded throughout the 
document. 
 

 
 


